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Department of Mathematics, Phone: +64-7-838 4713

The University of Waikato, Fax:  +64-7-838 4666

Private Bag 3105, Email: mx002@math.waikato.ac.nz
Hamilton.

25 October, 2006.

Mr D. Kumar,

School of Comp., Info. and Math. Sciences,
University of the South Pacific,

Private Mail Bag,

Suva,

Fiji.

Dear Mr Kumar,

I have great pleasure in confirming your attendance at the 2006 New Zealand Mathemat-
ics Colloquium which will be held at the University of Waikato, Hamilton, New Zealand,
during the period 4-6 December. We look forward to you presenting your talk titled
“Mathematical modeling for facial expressions using FACS” during the Colloquium.

Yours faithfully,

VA

Stephen Joe
Convener, 2006 Mathematics Colloquium Organizing Committee



